MAYOR **David R. Martin** 



Director of Operations

ERNIE ORGERA

Land Use Bureau Chief Norman F. Cole, AICP

Principal Planner **David W. Woods, Ph.D., AICP** 

## CITY OF STAMFORD PLANNING BOARD LAND USE BUREAU

888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD P.O. Box 10152 STAMFORD, CT 06904-2152

November 23, 2015

Rachael Goldberg, Esq., General Counsel **Urban Redevelopment Commission** City of Stamford 888 Washington Boulevard, 9th Floor Stamford, CT 06904-2152

Dear Ms. Goldberg:

Re: RBS Americas Property Corp. & City of Stamford
Planning Board Findings of the Mill River Corridor Project Plan Amendment

At its meeting on November 18, 2015, the Planning Board unanimously recommended that the Urban Redevelopment Commission amend the Mill River Corridor Project Plan in accordance with amendment submitted by RBS Americas Property Corp. & City of Stamford dated August 20, 2015. The Planning Board found the submitted amendment to be consistent with the 2015 Master Plan.

Sincerely,

Theresa Dell, Chair

Stamford Planning Board

cc: Dr. Tommie Jackson, Executive Director